
 
 

NVSC Chair Report 
 

Date of Assembly or VAWSC Meeting: 3/5/2022 

Northern Virginia Service Center Chair 

Name and Email: Lisa Reedy – lisanvscchair2022@yahoo.com 

Informational Items: 

 The officers decided to keep the Service Center location 
 

 Meetings held – We have had three meetings since starting our term at the 
beginning of the year.  We hold monthly Officer Meetings on the 2nd Saturday of 
the month via Zoom. 

 
 Successes: Bank Signatures have been changed over.   

- We have a cohesive and enthusiastic group of officers.  
- We have planned our first Workshop on Healthy Relationships for Saturday, 

February 19, 10 am – 12 pm.  
- We have started discussions about phasing in opening the office. We will 

begin this by opening the NVSC office on Saturdays from 10am-2pm, starting 
March 5. 
 

                    ●  Challenges - We started discussions with the landlord about a new lease and  
     were set to meet to sign and then the landlord got CoVid. 
  - We still need an Alternate Treasurer, Alternate Secretary and other 
     of alcoholics to the fullest mission of NVSC 
 

 Important action items to do or accomplished – We still need to sign the lease. 
- We have started discussions with Area to combined websites 
- We are working on putting a shopping cart on our website to make 

purchasing CAL quicker and easier. 
 


